
Rolling Thunder®, Inc. Illinois Chapter 1  
  

Membership Meeting Minutes   

February 3, 2021 

   

Rolling Thunder® Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 Membership Meeting was called to order by Vice President, 

Gary Vandenbos at 1930 hours on February 3, 2021 via Zoom 

 

Board Attendance:   

Attended   Name   Position   

No Jim Murray (Snipe)   President   

Yes  Gary Vandenbos (Names)   Vice-President   

Yes   Rick Herr (Cosmo)   Treasurer   

Yes   Wendy Vach (Dragonfly)   Recording Secretary   

Yes  Richard Montgomery (Popeye)   Chairman of the Board   

Yes  Bill Houghtaling (B.B.)   Board Member   

Yes   Al Miller (Shadow)   Board Member   

Yes  Kandice Jacobs (PG)   Board Member   

Yes  Knute Weick   Board Member   

      

      

         

 

Richard “ Popeye” Montgomery: 

• Thanks to Kandice for her monthly article on MIA’s.  Everyone looks forward to the article. 

 

Knute Weick: 

• $1,500.00 for LaSalle Veteran’s Home for their smart TV’s was passed by the membership and 

the check will be mailed out. 

• Fox Valley Shooting Range is offering classes, Knute will send out the info to members.  BS also 

said they have ammo but you have to shoot on the range in order to buy it. 

 

Gary “Names” Vandenbos: 

• Vote on $1,000.00 donation to Warrenville VFW.  Vote passed and a check will be sent to them. 

 

Al “Shadow” Miller 

• No VAP requests this last month. 

 

Bill “BB” Houghtaling: 

• Working on photos and is working on getting photos on the website.  164 albums ready to go 

online from 2004 thru 2017. 



Cosmo: 

• Cosmo gave an accounting of VAP money.  With the eviction suspension and the offices closed, 

the vets are not applying for aid. 

 

Open Discussion: 

Nathan is working on the pictures to be loaded on the website and will work with BB and Stretch. 

National announced at the convention that there will be a ride, but no one has heard anything about it. 

People in need of a Covid vaccine should go to Aurora.org. with a code of 505535.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 2007 hours.   

Respectfully submitted by,   

Wendy Vach, Recording Secretary   
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